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This week we have been learning all about 

hibernation and hedgehogs. 

Our small world area has included different animals 

that hibernate, with various different textures and 

building materials for us to create our own shelters 

to protect them from the cold. 

On our art table, we have been practising our 

scissor control skills by cutting out hedgehogs and 

adding spines by snipping small cuts along their 

backs. 

During carpet time Brambles have been using their 

listening ears to explore a variety of sounds around 

the environment such as animals, weather and 

household items. 

Our maths area in the garden has included 

numbered hedgehog shapes and pegs, we have been 

practising matching numeral to quantity while giving 

our hedgehogs some spines. 

 

Our number of the week:  0 

Our key words: Hibernation, cold, shelter, sleep, 

mammal and migration. 
 

 

Something Special 
 

The PTA is holding a School Disco on Tuesday 4th 

February and Brambles are invited to attend from 

5pm-6pm in the KS2 school hall. 

Parents must accompany their children and there is a 

£3 Entry fee. 

The PTA are looking for volunteers to help this run 

successfully so please do sign up to help if you can. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Vicki and Miss Treasure. 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: It was a Cold, Dark Night by Tim 

Hopgood and The Snowy Nap by Jan Brett 
 

Song: I’m a Little Hedgehog  
 
 

Rhyme: Hibernation 

 

 

Please let Brambles staff know if your child will 

be absent from Pre School each day. 

You can do this by either emailing 

Brambles@Brampton.cambs.sch.uk or calling 

01480 375063 option 2. 

Thank you 

 

Tuesday 4th February 

Brambles and Reception Disco 

 

Monday 17th- Friday 21st February 

Half Term 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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